Emergency Order (EO-2021-01) was issued by the Florida Department of Education (FDOE) on
February 15, 2021, and extends the spring testing window for each subject by two (2) weeks.
EO-2021-01 takes into account that many districts delayed the start of school in August 2020.
This extension will allow for additional testing days and will allow for more flexibility in
scheduling tests. The emergency order establishes adjusted assessment data reporting
timelines. Results for the grade 3 ELA FSA will be released no later than June 20, 2021, and all
other assessment data will be released no later than July 31, 2021. The emergency order does
not address any other aspect of state standardized testing.

Please review these Spring 2021 State Assessment Family Frequently Asked Questions

(FAQs). Please download and use this document for families who have questions. These FAQs
will also be posted on our district assessment website on Wednesday, February 17. Please
contact your level executive director if you have any questions.



http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/19861/urlt/2021-EO-01.pdf
https://pinellascountyschools.sharepoint.com/sites/SchoolLeadership9/Shared%20Documents/Spring%202021%20Assessment%20Guidance/Spring%202021%20State%20Assessments-%20Family%20FAQs%20021621.pdf
https://pinellascountyschools.sharepoint.com/sites/SchoolLeadership9/Shared%20Documents/Spring%202021%20Assessment%20Guidance/Spring%202021%20State%20Assessments-%20Family%20FAQs%20021621.pdf
https://www.pcsb.org/Page/15479

